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Captain Nathan Scott Cline Awarded Kenneth J. Miller Jr. Fellowship 

January 18, 2005. New Haven, CT � Yale University's MA Program in International Relations 
(IR) and International Security Studies at Yale (ISS) are pleased to announce Captain Nathan 
Scott Cline as the first recipient of the Kenneth J. Miller Jr. Fellowship. 

Nathan Scott Cline graduated from the University of South Carolina in 1994 with a BA in 
Journalism. Cline has served in the US Army since 1986 and is pursuing a Masters in 
International Relations as part of his training to become a Foreign Area Officer. Following 
graduation, he will be stationed in France.  

The fellowship was created in 2004 and honors Major Kenneth J. Miller, Jr., US Army Special 
Forces, who graduated from the International Relations Program in 2002 with a concentration in 
Latin America and Security Studies.   Major Miller, a Foreign Area Officer, died while on active 
duty in June 2003.   This fellowship recognizes his leadership skills, his service to his country, 
and his contribution to the IR and ISS communities at Yale.  

Current active-duty US military personnel who apply to any MA program offered by the Yale 
Center for International and Area Studies (International Relations, African Studies, European 
and Russian Studies, and East Asian Studies) are automatically considered for this fellowship, 
which is offered once per entering class.   Preference in awarding the Miller Fellowship will be 
given to Army Foreign Area Officers.  

For information about the Miller Fellowship, please contact Cheryl Doss, Director of Graduate 
Studies of the IR Program, at 203-432-9395 or Ted Bromund, Associate Director, ISS, at 203-
432-6248.  
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